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RESPECT THE AMBER LIGHTS 

 

You've seen them on the highway, they're high, wide, long and impressive. 

 

They're OVERSIZE LOADS being transported to highway projects, 

construction sites and wind farms, and each of these present a hazard for 

the motorist. 

 

Escorting many of these loads are vehicles known as Pilot Cars, equipped 

with OVERSIZE LOAD signs and flashing amber lights.  

 

We have the task of keeping both you and the load safe as it moves down 

the road. 

 

Our job often involves maneuvers that may catch you off-guard, like 

sudden lane changes and blocking off traffic to allow the loads to navigate 

bridges, curves and other hazards you may not be aware of. 

 

So when you see the Amber Lights, please pay attention and be patient. 

We're just doing our job the best we can, and we’d like everyone to get 

home safely. 

 

This "Respect the Amber Lights" message brought to you by this station 

and the National Pilot Car Safety Institute. 

 

Visit us at npcsi.net 
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